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WORSHIP Next half term, in worship, we will be focusing on the Christian value 

of truthfulness.  During the first week back, we will be looking at, 

“Celebrating Trinity: Seeing the truth” (2 Corinthians 13.13).  If 

children have any prayers, linked to this theme, that they would like 

to share during worship, they would be very welcome to do so.   

 

    Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you for your kind donations for Book Trust, as part of our Pyjamarama Day today! It was great to 

see children in non-uniform, and some in their PJs, and the children have enjoyed some fun activities 

linked to bedtime stories and reading throughout the day. This has also helped to raise valuable funds for 

a fantastic charity, which aims to ensure that all children grow up with access to books, and can develop 

their love of reading.  

Hopefully, you have all accessed the resources provided as Phase 1 of the Relationships and Sex 

Education Parent Consultation.  Phase 2 is a parent questionnaire, and the link for this has been sent by 

email, via Class Dojo and is also below.  Phase 3 will be a Zoom meeting where we can share more of 

our resources, and answer any questions you might have. The date for this is also shown below. I look 

forward to hearing your feedback, and meeting with as many of you as possible over Zoom.  

Lastly, I would like to wish all of our families a very enjoyable half term break. We have a lot to look 

forward to next half term, as we aim to hold (in some form) as many of our end of year activities as we 

possibly can. I will share details of these after the break!  

 Mrs Deborah Sadler 

Headteacher 

REMINDERS 

& NOTICES 

Reading Awards 
 

This week, our Accelerated 
Reader award winners are: 
 
Skylark Class: Niaz and Alys 
 
Kingfisher Class: Mateen and  
Mia S 
 
Owl Class: Bryn and Lily-May 

 
Sports Awards 
 

Harper, Stanley, Niaz, Lily S and 
Freddie B 
 

Well done to all of these winners! 
 

  PD Day 

We postponed a PD day 

back in February due to 

the lockdown, and this has 

now been re-arranged and 

is a Trust-wide training 

event. This will take place 

on 12th July. Therefore, 

school will be closed to 

pupils on that day.  

 

SJT Year 6 Transition 
Visits 

 
Year 6 pupils who are moving on to 
SJT are to attend for three transition 
days on the following dates: 
  
Monday 5th July 
Tuesday 6th July 
Wednesday 7th July 
  
Pupils will be expected to arrive at 
SJT at 8.45am for a prompt 8.50am 
start and will depart school at 3pm. 
They will also need to bring a 
packed lunch (A packed lunch can 
be provided for pupils in receipt of 
FSM). 

 

Friday 28th May 2021 

CELEBRATION! AWARD WINNERS 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 Happy Birthday to: 
Mrs Jenkins, whose birthday 
was this week, and  
Ava TB who will celebrate her 
birthday during half term! 

Congratulations to this week’s 
Headteacher Award winners, who are:  
 

 
Hummingbirds: Hugo, Archie and Eliza P 
 
Robin Class: Matthew, Connor, Ella-May, 
Sofia, Amelia and Noah  
 
Skylark Class: Freddie, William and Ava S 
 
Kingfisher Class: Gabrielle, Blake,  Ava L, 
Nathan and Remi  
 
Owl Class: Charlotte, Daisy and Liam  
 
 

W/C Monday 31st May – Half Term Break 
Thursday 10th June – RSE Parent Zoom 
Meeting at 4pm   
Monday 12th July – PD Day. School closed to 
pupils.  
 

Phase 2 of RSE Parent Consultation – Parent Questionnaire  

We hope you have had chance to access the short presentation on our website, introducing you to the new 
Relationships and Sex Education curriculum. This presentation, along with the resources and policy which 
accompany the presentation, forms Phase 1 of our parent consultation.  
Phase 2 of the consultation is completion of a parent questionnaire. You will find the link below which will take you 
to the questionnaire.  
Phase 3 of the consultation will be a Zoom meeting, where queries raised in the questionnaire will be answered, 
further resources will be shared, and parents can raise any final queries. The meeting will take place on  
Thursday 10th June (Lower Heath) and the meeting invites will be sent after half term.  
 
Questionnaire link: https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/MSKLZWP  

 

  

http://bit.ly/LowerHeathParentBulletinTermDates
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/MSKLZWP

